THIS IS A DECISION PAPER

TO:

HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION MEMBERS

FROM:
Nannette S. Johnston
DATE:
NOVEMBER 21, 2013
SUBJECT:
Approval to establish INCREMENT Pay for one STLP 


Coordinator per school
ISSUE

Establish an increment pay for one STLP (Student Technology Leadership Program) Coordinator per school.
FACTS

The Kentucky Department of Education’s Student Technology Leadership Program (STLP) uses project-based learning principals to empower student learning and achievement through the utilization (and creation) of technology based solutions to school and community needs.  STLP allows students the opportunity to demonstrate what they know in various ways called categories. STLP taps into the students’ interest and can challenge and motivate them.

A school STLP coordinator guides students to create products, provide services or carry out projects that help the school and community.  We need to establish an increment of $300 per school for a school STLP Coordinator.  The coordinator will work with students at the school who wish to participate in the program.  A requirement to receive the increment of $300 will be to have at least 1 STLP entry from the school at the regional showcase which is usually held at Western Kentucky.
The source of revenue for the increment will be from KETS funds.
RECOMMENDATION

I RECOMMEND THE BOARD ESTABLISH INCREMENT Pay for one STLP Coordinator per schooL IN THE AMOUNT OF $300. 
RECOMMENDED MOTION


I MOVE THE BOARD ESTABLISH INCREMENT Pay for one STLP Coordinator per schooL IN THE AMOUNT OF $300.
